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School Governance Council

SGC Update October
SGC had their second meeting of this year and is full steam ahead with supporting The Webb Way. This fall we will be having monthly meetings and they are open to all. Please join us for the next meeting on Nov. 5th. Check out our SGC Website  for full schedule and login details.  
We have several action items to share:
· Flexible spending of $1692.00 was spent to cover the cost of the Long Walk to Water books for 7th grade students, this is to support a year long Walking the Webb Way service minded initiative.
· Flexible spending of $3,000.00 will be spent to cover the cost of a 6th grade novel for the Social Studies Department.  The novel is “Refugee” and will be read during Compass and Social Studies 6th grade classes.  The initiative connects to the school literacy goal.
· The National School of Character application is on hold for this school year.  The supporting work is occurring, but the application is on hold due to staff non-availability.
· The district has approved purchasing a new stage curtain for WBMS.  The curtain cost is $2,000.00.
· WBMS is amongst three middle schools for having lowest number of students in iReady with rush flags.
· Provision of outside tutors by leveraging CARES fund (@2000 tuturing hours).  Groups of three students will work with a tutor grouped by grade and specific skill deficit level. Instructions will be administered by a remote tutoring company with live instructions.
· An instructional para-pro is being hired to support the initiatives.
· AHS tutors who are former WBMS students are going to be tutoring students
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